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Dates for your Diary 

June 2021 

7th June – Back to school 

 

7th,14th,21st&28th June  Yr5 Swimming 

25th June – Teacher Training Day (school 

closed) 

 

7th June - 18th June 

Telephone Parents Evening 

  
 

Water Bottles 
Please ensure that your child only has water 

in their water bottle. If they have juice in 

their bottle, this will be tipped out and water 

will be put in. 

Thank you. 
 

Absences 
If your child is absent from school for any 

reason please remember to inform us by 

ringing the Main Office on 01670 

812075 before registration ends at 

9.15am.  Please be aware that it is our 

policy, if you do not let us know and we 

cannot get in touch with you, we will ring the 

emergency contacts for your child or make 

a home visit. 

                 
 

Back Packs & Trainers 
Children are not to have backpacks in 

school. They should only come into school 

with a drawstring bag or a book bag. We 

do not have the space to facilitate 

backpacks and they can become a health 

and safety hazard in the cloakrooms.  

Can we also remind you that trainers are 

not to be worn in school. The uniform 

policy states that BLACK shoes should be 

worn. 

 

School Meals 

On the back of this newsletter there are the 

school lunch menus. Please take a look 

through the options available. If your child 

does not like any of the options please 

provide them with a packed lunch on that 

day. After half term we will be using Menu 

1.   

If your child usually has a daily packed 

lunch but would like to try a school meal 

please send the payment of £2.20 on the 

morning of the day they wish to eat the 

school lunch. 

All money should be sent in a named 

envelope. 

 

Packed Lunches
 

We have noticed an increasing number of 

children bringing packed lunches to school 

that include sweets, chocolate bars and a 

large number of chocolate covered cakes 

and biscuits. Please do not include any 

sweets, chocolate bars or fizzy drinks and 

limit cakes and biscuits to just one item in 

order to support us in encouraging your 

child to eat healthily. 

 

Teacher Training Day 
Friday 25th June is a teacher training day. 

School will be closed to all children on this 

day.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Jessica Williamson 

Head of Campus 

 


